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Reporting Period:

I. Activities (estimated response length: 1/2 page) 
Describe the activities for the past year including areas of study, work, special events, 
collaborations, etc. 

ADVISORY BODY ANNUAL REPORT

II. Accomplishments (estimated response length: 1/2 page)
Describe the accomplishments for the past year, particularly in reference to your work plan and 
objectives.

P2B/Alamo Police Advisory Committee
1st Monday of the Month
Joseph Rubay
Cameron Collins

12/01/2021 to 12/01/2022

We had two major projects during the past year.

1. The purchase of new FLOCK Cameras that will replace our our existing cameras.

2.  We started to explore the possibility of expanding our boundries for P2B.  If 
successful the new fee revenue will help to pay for our new cameras and keep our 
budget in a positive position.

 Special Events over the last year:

Alamo Tree Lighting ( Held on November 28, 2021)

Three Summer Concerts   July 1, 15, 29 2022

Autos of Alamo    September 15, 2022

1.  Purchase of the FLOCK cameras.



III. Attendance/Representation (estimated response length: 1/4 page) 
Describe your membership in terms of seat vacancies, diversity, level of participation, and 
frequency of achieving a quorum at meetings.

Describe the advisory body's workplan, including specific objectives to be achieved in the 
upcoming year.

V. Proposed Work Plan/Objectives for Next Year

IV. Training/Certification (estimated response length: 1/4 page)
Describe any training that was provided or conducted, and any certifications received, either as a 
requirement or done on an elective basis by members. NOTE: Please forward copies of any 
training certifications to the Clerk of the Board.

(estimated response length: 1/2 page)

Currently we have 7 members on our committe, under current policy we have room for    
two additional members and two alternate members.   We have five men and two 
women, our diversity matches our service area.   Of the seven members participation is 
very good.   We may have some attendence problems if we went back to nine members.
Two alternates would be a good idea to have as we move forward.     We took the 
month of August off and due to a special commitment on my part we did not have 
quorum at our September meeting, otherwise we met quorum ten times last year.  

I was not aware of any training that was available to our board members.

I will check with Cameron Collins in regards of any training we need to complete. 

Over all our work plan evolves around being responsive to community needs and a 
supporting role  in advising our  Supervisor and Sherriff. 

We hope to extend P2B boundaries in two areas that were not a part of Alamo when 
P2B was created.   

The Northwest area was a part of unincorporated Walnut Creek and the Eastern Area 
past Roundhill Country Club was a part of unincorporated Danville.  

These two areas are now part of Alamo and share our commercial area as well as or 
special events we have thtoughout the year.

When annexed by P2B they will not pay the property tax portion every other household 
pays yet they will start to pay our annual fee of $67.00.    This increased fee revenue will 
help support our Alamo police services which includes our new FLOCK cameras.  


